
Khalsa VA Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

31
st
 March 2017 

 

Year 6 Holiday Booster 
Year 6 staff will be running SATs booster sessions 
during the holidays. Please encourage your child 
to attend and take full opportunity of the additional 
support. The dates for these sessions are: 
 

Monday       10
th

 April 2017 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Tuesday      11

th
 April 2017 9:00am – 12:00pm 

Wednesday 12
th

 April 2017 9:00am – 12:00pm 

  

Budget Cuts 
The government is making budget cuts which are 
affecting schools across the country. These cuts 
mean that we have to make cut backs in different 
areas. Please be reassured that our focus will 
always be on maintaining excellent teaching 
standards and ensuring that the children are in a 
happy and safe learning environment.  
 

Thank you 
We would like to extend a very big thank you to  
Mr Singh and Mr Virdee (PE instructors) for their 
hard work and commitment for the teaching of PE 
at Khalsa Primary.  
Parents and carers will want to join us in thanking 
them and wishing them the very best for the 
future. 
 

Physical Education (PE) 
As of next term, there will be some changes to the 
teaching of Physical Education (PE). Please be 
reassured that quality provision will be made for 
the teaching of PE as it is part of the National 
Curriculum. 
 
 

  

 
 
 

Thought for the week:  
The art of being happy lies in 

the power of extracting 

happiness from common 

things. 
 

After-School Clubs 
Parents are reminded to keep an eye out for 
exciting new after school clubs which will start 
after the holidays. Letters will be given out to 
children during the first week back. Please 
ensure that you sign your child up as soon as 
possible in order to guarantee a place. 
 

Easter Holidays  
We would like to wish a Happy Easter to all who 
celebrate this occasion. 
 
Please note that the school will be closed from 
Monday 3rd April 2017 to Tuesday 18

th 
April 

2017.  
The school will reopen for children on 
Wednesday 19

th
 April 2017. 

 

Vaisakhi 
We would like to wish a very Happy Vaisakhi to 
all the children and parents.  
There will be a Nagar Kirtan in Southall on 
Sunday 9

th
 April 2017 from 11:00am till around 

16:00pm. Please support Sri Guru Singh Sabha 
Gurdwara Havelock Road and Park Avenue 
Gurdwara by attending. 
 

 
DIARY DATES 

 

Half-term Week beginning 3
rd

 April 2017 

Nagar Kirtan Sunday 9
th 

April 2017 
Year 6 Booster 10

th
 April 2017 – 12

th
 April 2017 

Teacher Training Tuesday 18
th

 April 2017   
School open to children Wednesday 19

th
 April 2017 
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